
Product Description: Early Settler is recalling its Saxon and Salvage chairs that 

were sold in its stores from April 19, 2014 to January 20, 2016.

 

Hazard: The tapering of the inside bottom of the chair legs may lead to an  

entrapment or laceration hazard.

 

Action: Early Settler will supply free plug insert kits to customers and these  

insert plugs will need to be inserted into the inside legs of the Saxon and  

Salvage chairs. The chairs should only be used once the insert plugs have  

been properly fitted.

 

Please contact Early Settler via email info@esrgroup.com.au or via  

phone on (03) 9767 77 00 with your proof of purchase to request your free  

plug insert kits.
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“See www.recalls.gov.au for

Australian Product Recall Information”


